Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 3:33 PM

To: 'Rome, Charles'

Cc: Ando Merendi (ando.merendi@gsa.gov); carolyn.cooley@gsa.gov

Subject: RE: Request for submittal extension Cleanup Case No. RO0003010 and GeoTracker Global

ID. T10000001613

Your request for an extension to November 30, 2010 for the investigation report is approved.
Regards,

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Pky.

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510-639-1287

Fax: 510-337-9335

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Rome, Charles [mailto:CRome@haleyaldrich.com]

Sent: Thursday, October 28, 2010 2:20 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Ando Merendi (ando.merendi@gsa.gov); carolyn.cooley@gsa.gov

Subject: Request for submittal extension Cleanup Case No. RO0003010 and GeoTracker Global ID. T10000001613

Hi Ms. Jakup,

As discussed during our phone conversation on 28 October 2010, Haley & Aldrich would like to request an extension for
the report submittal for the Alameda Federal Center located at 620 Central Avenue in Alameda, California, so we can
deliver you a complete report. Currently we do not have the manifest with the disposal facilities signature. The waste
was picked up by ENV Environmental on October 14, 2010. It usually takes 4 — 6 weeks after that date to get a signed
copy of the manifest from the landfill. Based on that turnaround from the landfill we are requesting a revised submittal
date of November 30, 2010. If this information becomes available sooner, we will submit the report. Please confirm that
this date is acceptable.

Thank you,

Charles Rome

Geologist

HALEY & ALDRICH, INC.

2033 North Main Street, Suite 309
Walnut Creek, CA 94596



crome@haleyaldrich.com
925-949-1017 office
510-301-9290 cell
925-979-1456 fax
www.HaleyAldrich.com




